
NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP 
COMMITTEE MEETINGS – April 4, 2013 

 
 
Executive Session (7:00 pm) - 
 
Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) - 
 
Public Comments – 
 
Appointments to Boards and Commissions – (sidewalk, UCC appeals board, ZHB alternate, EAC   
      ad hoc member) 
 
Building and Zoning Committee (Bob Kenworthy) – 
 DCNR grant 
     
Infrastructure Committee (Matt Sullivan) –  
 TE grant – Possum Hollow Road sidewalk construction (retaining wall and Church Road  
  Issues on grading and tree replacement)  
  
  
Community Enhancement Committee (Larry Baker) – 
 Summer recreation program (June 24 to July 26) registration started this week 
         
Finance and Administration Committee (Mike Dougherty) – 
 Draft pension ordinance amending police pension regulations 
       
Public Works Committee (Robert O’Connor) –   
 Road resurfacing bids received today 
 Byre Lane water main replacement (Aqua quoted $39,011 as payment in lieu of restoration) 
 Mulch is available  
              
Grants Committee (Frank Noyes) – 
 CDBG – Hepford Park lighting bids received today 
 CDBG – Proposed to received $136,500 in 2013 funds for sewer replacement 

Recycling 902 grant application (recycling, leaf vacuum or processing equipment) due May 31st 
   
Public Safety Committee (Nate Much) – 
 Restrict parking on S. Providence Road across from Irving Road/Irving Lane 
 Use of ATVs 
 Youth Aid Panel update 
         
Managers Report – NPAA/SRA Baseball Opening Day parade, Dog microchip clinic, April 6 from 9 to  

noon at Rose Tree Park, Drug take-back on April 27, CRC annual stream clean-up on May 4, Dan 
Gibbs completed beautification scout project at South Media Fire House 

 
Adjournment -  
 

 
Next meeting is the legislative meeting on April 11 


